
NOTICE 
 

Please note that the Examination Branch will be 

temporarily closed on 1st February 2023 due to 

relocating the premises. Ongoing examinations will 

be conducted without interruption in the relevant 

faculties and any requests come from a third party 

cannot be entertained on 1st February 2023 due to 

this relocation. The Examination Branch will be 

reopened for its activities on 2nd February 2023 at 

its new location near to the Faculty of Agricultural 

Sciences. 
 

The inconvenience caused on 1st February 2023 due 

to this relocation is most regretted. 

 

 

Senior Assistant Registrar/Examinations 


